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LAND DEVELOPMENT CONSULTANTS

Dear Peter,
We are in the process of responding to your Clause 23 letter in respect of the Golding Road Plan Change.

We thought it would be helpful to specifically address the matters raised in items OS1 and OS 2 regarding the

treatment of streams.

Kelly Bosgra and | are both Registered Professional Surveyors with Licensed Cadastral qualifications and both well

experienced in assessing stream widths in accordance with the Survey regulations.

We have both closely assessed all of the streams within the extents of the Golding Meadows Plan Change

Request and we are firmly of the view that none of the streams have an average width in excess of 3m.

Signed Sir William Birch, Registered Professional Surveyor, LCS, FNZIS

Signed by Kelly Bosgra, Registered Professional Surveyor. LCS, MNZIS

Dated 215t of July 2021
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